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Weston GeophyjR

March 11, 1987
WGC - 01531

Dr. Abou-Bakr Ibrahim, Project Manager
Geotechnical Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
SS625
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Monthly Progress Letter Report No. 34 - January 1987
Activities of Contract NRC-02-84-001

Dear Dr. Ibrahim:

During the month of January, Weston had general discussions concerning present
activities and potential reviews.

The breakdown of Weston's charges billed through January 31, 1987 are as follows:
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Billed through December 31, 1987
Billed in January, 1987

TOTAL CONTRACT COST BILLED AS OF
January 31, 1987

$265,254.42
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$265,254.42

Weston has maintained routine telephone contact with the NRC Project Manager,
Dr. Abou-Bakr Ibrahim, regarding technical aspects of the contract and with theNRC Contract Administrator, Ms. Mary Little, for proposal requirements.

Weston again assures the Commission of our interest and cooperation; we lookforward to the earliest opportunities to be of further service.

Very truly yours,

WESTON GEOPHYSICAL CORPORATION

Mary M. Fannon

Mary M. Fno
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